

## THE NEW BRITAIN BROADCASTING COMPANY

213 MAIN STREET NEW BRITAIN, CONNECTICUT September 18, 1946

Mr. S. R. Morss R - 3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

We wish to thank you very kindly for reporting reception of WKNB during its early days on the air. The information which you submitted as to our signal was greatly appreciated and most helpful.

Having checked with our station log, we hereby verify your reception of this station on August 18, 1946 at 3:11 p.m.

May I also apologize for the length of time it has taken us to acknowledge your kind communication? I trust you can understand how busy we have been with the opening and getting underway of our new station.

Sincerely yours,

THE NEW BRITAIN BROADCASTING CO.

Salter musian

Walter M. Windsor Station Manager